
 
 

Maths Whizz 

Amazing Usage: Brooke, Mylee, Lily D, Feliks, 

Illiana and Nora 

Brilliant Progress: William B, Jack B, Lily W, 

Feliks, Lucas and Betty. 

The progression cup goes to Oaks class. 

Congratulations and well done to all of you.  

Keep making progress to win the cup 
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Values for Life – Reverence and Respect 

The theme for next week will be reverence and respect for God - Blessings 

 

Class Attendance 

We will be putting the class attendance for each week on the newsletter from now on. The class with the highest 

attendance each week will have a little in class treat from their teacher. This will run from the previous Friday to 

the current Thursday. Let’s see which class can get 100% attendance every week. 

Willows   –  93.48% 

Oaks   -  94%      

Well Done to all  - Oaks wins the treat this week. 

 

Tesco Uniform 

 

We have been informed that the Tesco School 

Uniform Embroidery service will close on 12th 

February 2019. The current supplier to Tesco 

have, however, set up an alternative service 

called My Clothing. You can find their website 

at   https://myclothing.com/woodton-

primary-school/7833.school  

 

Oaks 

Please ensure you check that your child has 

brought their spellings home on a Monday. 

There are spare copies available if required. 

Spellings should ideally be practised daily to 

ensure spellings are embedded into the long 

term memory. 
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Class Updates 

Willows 
Literacy: In literacy this week we have been reading about 

Aisha the superhero Princess and next week we will be 

journalists, writing a newspaper report about her bravely 

putting out a volcano. 

Receptions have been focussing on sentence structure and 

using our phonics to help us write. 

Maths: In maths this week Receptions have been 

recognising odd and even numbers, doubling and halving. 

Year 1 and 2 have been learning about multiplication and 

division. 

LITTLE REMINDER: Reception parents please remember to 

look at Tapestry for updates on what your child has been 

doing.  If you need any help accessing Tapestry please come 

in and speak to Miss Snelling or Mrs Brooks. 

Oaks 
We have completed our Howlers and they are on the Harry 

Potter wall.   Photo attached. 

We have also made candles with a wish for the world on the 

flame. 

We have researched the layers of the rainforest and number 

facts about the rainforests.  We are also researching facts on 

owls for our Harry Potter wall. 

Next week we are converting measures, including time and 

reading pie charts and line graphs. 

We will be writing Harry Potter based dialogue which moves 

a story on, using a variety of devices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Jack T for achieving the European times table 

Olympics. 

 

LEGO Education – starting Saturday 9th Feb 

Following on from the Sports Equipment and 

Books for Schools campaigns in 2018, Archant 

are now starting a LEGO Education solution 

campaign.  

Every day from Saturday 9th February there 

will be tokens in the Eastern Daily Press (two 

on Saturday) and Norwich Evening News 

whilst weekly titles will also hold one token 

(Great Yarmouth Mercury, Lowestoft Journal, 

Beccles and Bungay Journal, North Norfolk 

News, Dereham Times and Fakenham Times), 

please watch out for bonus token days! 

We need over 1000 to qualify for £50 worth 

of free Lego. 

Spread the word to family and friends and 

let’s start collecting. 

 
 

 

Willows 

We are in need of 

kitchen roll tubes please, 

by next Wednesday. 

Thank you 
(No toilet roll tubes) 

 

 
 

 

Reminder: Years 5 & 6 Residential Trip 
The next residential trip instalment is due by 
Friday 15th February which is for the amount 

of £32.72. 
The following and last instalment is due by 

Friday 29th March which is for the same 
amount please.  Thank you 

 
 
 

After School Clubs 

Please can we remind parents that 

if you are signing up for a club, you 

are committing your child to 

attending every week. Please do 

not take a space if you cannot 

commit.  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary       

Tuesday 5th February – Chinese New Year Special Lunch 

Tuesday 5th February - Safer Internet Day  

Monday 18th Feb to Friday 22nd Feb – Half Term 

Wednesday 27th February – Oaks swimming starts 

Friday 1st March – Years 5 and 6 Forest School afternoons start 

Monday 4th March – Year 1-2 Multi-Skills @ Easton College 

Tuesday 5th March – Parents Evening 

Thursday 7th March – Parents Evening 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Friday 8th March – Sharing Assembly Woodton 2.30pm (All Welcome) 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day 

Thursday 21st March – Year 3 Tag Rugby Festival @ Wymondham Rugby 

Club 

Thursday 28th March - Year 3/4 Tennis Festival @ Easton College 

Friday 5th April – Stay & Share Easter Crafts 2pm (All welcome) 

Monday 8th April – Easter Half Term (return Tuesday 23rd April) 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day – Thursday March 7th  

World Book Day is coming round again and we thought it would be a good idea to give you notice with 

what the children can come dressed in. 

Willows: Traditional Cinderella, Peter Pan etc) 

Oaks are welcome to come as Harry Potter characters as this is our subject in literacy (this is a choice not 

compulsary) 

The children are welcome to bring in book with the character they are dressed as for shared reading. 

 

 
 

 

Lunchtime Clubs 
Our amazing MSA’s are organising different 

clubs at lunchtimes for the children on 
Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Our first 
club is run by Mrs Lloyd and is the ‘Pom Pom 

Craft club’. The children will be taking turns in 
small groups and learning how to make 

PomPoms. This has been very popular already 
and we ask if anyone has wool or pom pom 
makers they could donate we would be very 

appreciaitive.  

 
 
 

Parking 
Please can we remind all 

parents/carers that the schools car 

park is for staff and visitors only, 

unless otherwise authorised by the 

Headteacher/Deputy.  Parents 

parking is at the top car park near 

the park.  This is a lot safer for the 

children being away from the road. 

Thank you  

 

 

Valentines Bake Sale 

On Friday 15th February the school 

council will be holding a bake sale 

and toy sale at 3pm.  All proceeds 

will go towards the school council’s 

wish list. 

We would be very grateful for 

donations of cakes and bakes which 

can be brought into the school 

office on the morning of the 15th. 

 

 

 

 

 


